
Hidden Hollow Homeowners Association, Inc. 
c/o Sea Breeze Community Management Services, Inc. 

4227 Northlake Boulevard 
Palm Beach Gardens, FL. 33410 

Phone: (561) 626-0917 Fax: (561) 626-7143 
www.seabreezecms.com 

 
April 25, 2019 
 

 
Re:  New Towing Policy Effective May 1, 2019 

 
 
Dear Hidden Hollow Homeowners: 
 
Due to abuse of the parking rules your Board of Directors implemented a new policy at the 
April 17, 2019 Board meeting. 
 
Effective May 1, 2019 any vehicles parked in the roadway after 11:00 pm will be subject to 
tow. There will be no warning provided. 
 
We urge owners to inform residents and guests that any vehicle parked in the roadway will 
be subject to tow at the vehicle owner’s expense. 
 
If you feel that you may require assistance in this matter, please contact the office at (561) 
626-0917 or email david@seabreezecms.com. 
 
 
Sincerely,  
 
David Grimmett, LCAM 
Sea Breeze Community Management Services, Inc. 
On behalf of your Board of Directors 
 
 
 
 
 

http://www.seabreezecms.com/

